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April 29, 2021 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street, S.E. 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
RE: PGE 2020 Reporting of Promotional Concessions and Activities  
 
This report serves to inform the Commission, as required in Oregon 
Administrative Rule (OAR) 860-026-0035, that Energy Utilities who engage in 
Promotional Activities or Concessions must file an annual report with the 
Commission. In 2020, PGE did not engage in promotional activities or offer any 
promotional concessions as defined in OAR 860-026-0010 or OAR 860-026-0015, 
respectively. While PGE did file a notice of promotional concessions, on 
November 27, 2019 for the 2020 calendar year with the Commission, pursuant to 
OAR 860-026-0025, none of those activities meet the definition of promotional 
activity or concession; PGE noted that in the notice. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Mary Widman at 
(503) 464-8223. Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the 
following email address pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

\s\ Robert Macfarlane 
 
Robert Macfarlane 
Manager, Pricing and Tariffs 

 
 
cc: Paul Rossow, OPUC 

Rebecca Brown, NW Natural 
Cathie Allen, Pacific Power 
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